
Interested in becoming a volunteer? 
We are very grateful for all of the hard work, enthusiasm and support we 
have received from our volunteers over the years and always welcome 
others to join our wonderful team! Our volunteers are a huge asset to the 
Gallery and we could not offer the range of exhibitions and programmes 
that we do without their help. 

Volunteers help with: 
• Providing a friendly and welcoming first impression by staffing the front desk
• Minding the Gallery
• Advising visitors to Timaru about things to do in our region
• Helping with general office tasks such as mail outs of invitations and newsletters
• Answering visitor queries and providing knowledge about the Gallery and 

exhibitions
• Helping children with activities during our regular school holiday programmes  

We are keen to match people with roles that suit their particular interests and skills so please 
let us know if there is a special project you are interested in, or you have a particular skill that 
you think would be useful. 

Benefits of volunteering: 
• Meet new people and have the opportunity to socialise with a wide range of 

people
• Keep up to date with all of that is happening at the Gallery
• Help support the arts in South Canterbury
• Give back to your community
• Develop new skills
• learn more about art 



 
 

Volunteer Application Form 
Title:   

First name:     Surname: 

Contact details: 

Address:  

 

Cell phone      Home phone 

Work:       Email: 

Please list any particular skills that you have: (e.g administration, computer skills, working with 
children, ability to speak other languages, knowledge of art history) 

 

 

 

Please list any special skills you would like to develop during your time as a volunteer: 

 

 

Please provide an emergency contact: 

Name  

Phone numbers:  

Address: 

Relationship to you:  

 

Please list any health conditions or other special requirements that we should be aware of: 

 

 

Thank you for your application.  

Please return this form to either: 

• Drop it into the gallery in person 
• email it to gallery@timdc.govt.nz   
• or post it to 49 Wai-iti Road, Timaru, 7910 

mailto:gallery@timdc.govt.nz

